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December 1,2015
Dear Customer

Change to MLP Flatpack series mounting tab bracket
This notice is to inform our customers of a change to our MLP Flatpack series mounting tab bracket.

Since introducing this series roughly 20 years ago, we have offered a welded mounting tab flange as a
standard option. To improve the efficiency of our manufacturing methods, we have recently
developed, and thoroughly tested, MLP Flatpack capacitors made with a tab that is drawn and
stamped into the case. We have several large military/aerospace contractors who are already using
this new tab construction.

The integrated tab will be adopted as our standard mounting tab option for our MLP series. From a
dimensional standpoint, the new tab fits within the same footprint as the welded tab, and has the
same mounting-hole size and location as the welded tab. The integrated tab has a radius rather than
square edges and, while it appears different, fits into the footprint of the rectangular welded tab.

Starting April 1%: 2016, all new orders for standard MLP part numbers with mounting tabs will be
manufactured with the integrated tab. There will be no change to the part number.

Attached you will find a copy of our case/tab specification, along with a list of purchased parts that will
be subjected to this change.

Should you have any questions, please be in contact with your Cornell Dubilier representative.
Sincerely,

Mario DiPietro
Product Manager - Flatpack Products
Cornell Dubilier Marketing, Inc.



